NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of PERRY TOWNSHIP, Clinton County, Indiana, that the 2019 budget adopted by the Township Board did not include a levy or rate for a cumulative fire fund. The Township Board will hold a re-adoption meeting on November 10, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. local time, at the Perry Township Volunteer Fire Department Station, 103 Main Street, Colfax, Indiana 46035, to adopt the following levy and rate for the cumulative fire fund:
                                                   Fund                              Levy                     Rate
1190 – Cumulative Fire
$30,000

0.0333



	


